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Dear Customers, 

 

We are writing to make you aware of some changes to our fees that will take effect 
from 7th April 2025. 

 

As our costs of providing high-quality teaching and therapy are rising, we find it 
necessary to increase our service fees from the 7th April 2025. These changes have 
been carefully considered in the context of the current climate. Any booking 
confirmations or invoices you receive from and after the 7th April 2025, will reflect this 
change in fees. 

 

We are making you aware of the forthcoming changes to fees now, for you to have 
sufficient time to make the necessary financial arrangements. 

 

We have taken this opportunity to share with you our 2025-26 fees and charges 
alongside the actual costs that Cambridgeshire Music Education Hub subsidises via 
their Arts Council England Music Education Hub Grant. This will hopefully give you an 
understanding of why we have raised our fees going forward. 

 

Should you have any questions or would like to discuss any financial support needed, 
please do not hesitate to contact us using the details at the top of this letter. There are 
several bursary schemes available through Cambridgeshire Music and through your 
school. For more information, visit: Help and Support (cambridgeshiremusic.org.uk) 

 

Thank you for your continued support and for choosing Cambridgeshire Music. We look 
forward to making music with you in 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Matthew Gunn 
Head of Cambridgeshire Music  

My ref: Fees and Charges 2025/26 

 

Date: 07/03/2025 
Contact: Cambridgeshire Music Business Team 
Telephone: 0345 045 1371   

E-Mail: cm@cambridgeshire.gov.uk      

Education Directorate 

Cambridgeshire Music 

New School Road  

Histon, Cambridge  

CB24 9LL 

https://www.cambridgeshiremusic.org.uk/discover-music/help-and-support/
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Appendix 1 
 

Service 2024-25 Fees 2025-26 Fees % Increase 

Instrumental Tuition 
(Hourly) 

£43.00 £45.80 6.5% 

Instrumental Tuition 
(30 mins) 

£21.50 £22.90 6.5% 

Instrumental Tuition 
(20 mins) 

£14.33 £15.27 6.5% 

Instrumental Tuition 
(Group) 

£7.17 £7.64 6.5% 

Instrumental Loan 
(per term) 

£40.00 £42.60 6.5% 

       


